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Tamara Collins

From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 1:08 PM
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2018-0305

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
To Whom It May Concern, I am writing to comment on the gas rate increases that are being proposed by 
Enbridge Gas. It goes without saying that gas is an essential service for most Ontarians. Anytime rate increases 
are proposed to essential services, one must consider the impact on individual households. This price increase 
may not seem significant to Enbridge, but to consumers, it will mean that people will be less able to afford their 
gas bill. This could put seniors, young children and many other vulnerable citizens at risk during the coldest 
months of the year. I would ask that Enbridge reconsider this price increase request. Your Truly, Julia 
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